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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

12th October 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Being Respectful’.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:
Harry Dunn 
Year 2:  Lola Tweedie
Year 3: 
Jessica Walton        Year 4:  Jasleen Grewel
Year 5: Chloe Porter 
Year 6:
Elise Cosgrove
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 6 for best attendance this week!
School Photographer

The school photgrapher will be with us next Tuesday the 16th October.  Family photos can be taken from 8.15am in the hall – please see Mrs Huntley for details.
Packed Lunches 
Please do not include chocolate bars or fizzy drinks in packed lunches as we want to encourage healthy eating habits.

Payments to school 

Now that the technical issues with our on-line payment system have been ironed out we are ready to go cash free! From Monday 29th October all payments to school should come through the Agora system.  If you require any assistance please speak to Mrs Huntley. 

Scarecrows

To celebrate our Harvest Festival we are going to create our own Portobello Harvest Scarecrows.

· Use old clothes or fancy dress costumes to create your own scarecrow. 

· Bring it to school by Monday 15th October and Mr Nelson will place your scarecrow around our school site.

· We will have a Harvest walk on Wednesday 17th October from 3:15pm. All parents and carers are welcome.

Free School Meals 
There are approximately 1300 children in Gateshead who are eligble for Free School Meals but have not claimed this benefit, many of them in Reception and Key Stage 1.  Every successful claim helps with funding in school.  If you think you may be eligible please speak to Mrs Huntley who can help with applications.
Dates for your diary 
· 2.30pm Wednesday 17th Oct – KS1 and Reception Harvest Sing-a-long

· 3.15pm Wednesday 17th Oct – scarecrow trail begins 

· Thursday 18th October – Year 3 visiting Segedunum

· Friday 19th October – Newcastle University bringing Science workshops to Key Stage 2 
· Friday 19th October – school closes for half term holiday 

Advance dnotice – parent eevenin gwill be taking place on the 20th and 21st November.  Appointments will be available to book online form the 12th November.
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